
Iowa Child Care Coalition

The Iowa Child Care Coalition 
(ICCC) was formed to more 
strategically address Iowa’s 
child care crisis. The Coalition, 
through nonpartisan legislative 
recommendations, seeks to 
increase access, affordability, 
and quality of child care while 
increasing the stability of the 
child care workforce across Iowa.

RECOMMENDATIONS FROM ICCC:
•	 Increase child care provider 

reimbursement rates to the 75th 
percentile of the 2020 Market 
Rate Survey (MRS) for all providers 
participating in the QRS program.

•	Provide funding for public private 
partnerships with the purpose of 
stabilizing and growing the child 
care industry. 

•	 Increase the Child Care Assistance 
entrance income limits to 185% 
incrementally at 5% annually.

•	 Increase funding to adequately 
support sustained funding for 
WAGE$® statewide.
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